
 
April 29, 2022  

  
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairwoman  
Committee on Appropriations  
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member  
Committee on Appropriations  
United States House of Representatives  
Washington, D.C. 20515 

 
  

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting Community Project Funding for the Elsa Getting Connected project in fiscal year 2023. 
  
The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Elsa, 102 Diana St, Elsa, TX 78543.   
  
The funding will be used to construct sidewalks throughout the city where there is sufficient space. The 
city presently lacks sidewalks throughout many streets so this project will allow the city of Elsa to address 
connectivity and safety issues. 
  
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  
  
 Sincerely,   
  

  
  
Vicente Gonzalez  
Member of Congress  
 


